
 

 
            

GLS/C/1050-25 CIRCULAR          30 May 2025 

EID- AL ADHA HOLIDAYS 
  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed on the occasion of Eid al-Adha on Thursday, 
5th June 2025 and Friday, 6th June 2025. 
 
Regular classes will resume on Monday, 9th June 2025. 
 
We extend our warm wishes to you and your family for a joyful and blessed Eid. 
 
Eid Mubarak! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 


